



140 Stonewall Avenue West, Ste 204 Fayetteville, GA 30214 Phone: 770-305-5420 www.fayettecountyga.gov

August 21, 2023

Subject: RFQ #2303-A Public Defender's Office Flooring Addendum #1

Gentlemen/Ladies:

Below, please find responses to questions, clarification, or additional information for the above referenced **RFQ**. You will need to consider this information when preparing your quote.

- Do you have the total SQ ft of the flooring area?
   No. The pre-quote meeting was open to everyone to make measurements. Please see the attached diagram for the building layout.
- 2. Will the building be in use when the floors are being replaced? Yes, some of the offices will be occupied.
- 3. Shaw Floorte Pro Series that offers Highlight oak (7061) as a color has 2 Styles, Anvil Plus (12 Mil top layer) and Anvil Plus 20 Mil (20 mil top layer). Please note that each of these different styles of flooring are the same thickness and you would not know what style it is by looking at it. Also, there is a difference in price for each of the styles. Please let me know which style you have selected.

STYLE 2357V - ANVIL PLUS 20 MIL

Received by (Name):

Note:	If this adder	ndum is not r	eturned to th	e Fayette (	County P	Purchasing	Departme	ent or if i	t is returned
	not signed,	responding	individuals,	companies	or other	organizati	ons will s	till be res	sponsible for

the requirements of this addendum and the specifications or changes herein.

Company

The opening date for this RFQ has not changed. **The opening time and date are 3:00p.m.**, **Friday, August 25, 2023.** Quotes must be received by the Purchasing Department at the address above, Suite 204, at or before the opening date and time.

The deadline for inquiries has passed, so the Purchasing Department will not be able to accept any additional questions after this time.

If you have questions, please contact Sherry White, Contract Administrator at (770) 305-5314, fax (770) 719-5544 or email at <a href="mailto:swhite@fayettecountyga.gov">swhite@fayettecountyga.gov</a>.

Sincerely,

Ted L. Burgess Director of Purchasing

